
 

 

 

 

Tuesday 29th March 2017 

  

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

The end of the Spring term is now drawing to a near, and what an exciting, chocolate filled term 

it has been. Thank you again for supplying chocolate treats last week for our end of topic 

outcome: everyone in Holywell class really enjoyed taking their products to Ladock school and 

sharing their exciting creations with the children there. 

Our new topic is fast approaching and ‘Oceans and Enterprise’ is set to be an exciting end to the 

school year. Our big question, always subject to potential change, is ‘Can Enterprise and Marine 

Ecology Coexist Harmoniously’. A real challenge, I’m sure you would agree – we have already 

begun to discuss the meaning of the question in class. 

Tuesday 18th April is the first day of the Summer term, and this will be our immersive day. On 

this day, we have invited the Blue Reef Aquarium into school to share with us their ‘Rockpool 

Roadshow’. They will bring in a variety of marine ecology to show us – we should even get to 

touch and hold some of the creatures! To support this event, we are asking for a donation of 

£2.50, to be paid through ParentPay. Access to this is now open. 

 

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support and have a lovely Easter break! 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mr A Cornish  

Grampound Road CE Village School, South Street, Grampound Road, Truro TR2 4DY 

Tel: 01726 882646 

Email: grsecretary@stpiranscross.co.uk 

www.stpiranscross.co.uk/web       www.grampoundroadschool.co.uk/web 

 


